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We have had a fantastic week back following half term. The weather really is 
helping – when the sun shines it makes everything seem much brighter. Long may it 
continue?  
 
Our children have managed to fit so much into a week; learning enrichment, fitness 
both physical and well-being, trips - both face to face and virtual! Oak class have 
had a fantastic time at High Adventure in Cowling, Birch class have had a virtual 
visit to parliament and a question and answer session with MPs, Willow have been 
active ;earners taking every opportunity to be outside and Blossom have been busy 
over at the park!  
 
It is a busy half term full of events and more learning opportunities for our children. 
It is our hope that current restrictions are lifted and we can a more normal end to 
the year. We will keep you informed of more details once guidance comes through.  
 
Have a lovely weekend, enjoying family time in the warm weather. We look 
forward to seeing you all on Monday.  
 
With very best wishes,  
Mrs Gibbons  
 

Sun safety 
 
Please ensure that your child comes to school with a sun hat, sun cream already applied and 
spare in their book bags if needed. As it is very warm and humid, children should also have a 
clearly labelled filled water bottle each day. We will ensure that they can refill throughout the 
day when appropriate.   
 
Please see the link below for more advice on keeping safe in the sun.  
 
Sun cream and sun safety information  

 

https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/healthy-body/sunscreen-and-sun-safety/


 

Flourishing together…. 
         

We have had a truly adventurous time at High adventure!! 
We really challenged ourselves and showed true courage when climbing and abseiling. 
Staff complimented how respectful we were to the staff at High adventure.  
 

                                     
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
      
 
 
 

High Adventure 
On Monday, we went to high adventure for a school trip 
out. We arrived at 9 o’clock and left at quarter to 5. We 
did and assault course, archery, abseiling, and climbing. 
Personally, my favourite was abseiling as it was so much 
fun and I had never done it before. In archery, we had a 

go at making a pizza using the colours on the target 
which was also great fun. Over all I really enjoyed High 

Adventure.  
 

By Florrie  
 

On Monday, we went to High Adventure as a day out. 
We all arrived at around 9am and left at 4:45. 

Throughout the day, we did archery, climbing, assailing, 
team building and an assault course. My favourite thing 
to do there was the abseiling. At first I thought it would 

be scary but it was fun. I liked archery as well. We had to 
pretend to book a holiday based on what colour we 

landed our arrows on.  
 

By Aimee 

      
 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Flourishing together…. 
         
 
We love using maths equipment to support and demonstrate our mathematical 
understanding. Check out our work on time.  
 
 
                 
 
 

                  
 
 

          



 
 

 
 
 

Flourishing together…. 
       
   

We have been learning to play rounders, really putting our bat and ball skills to the test. 
We love our time at Sutton Park.  
 
 

             
 
 

        
 
      
 
 
 



 
 

 
 

Flourishing together…. 
        
 

We have been exploring the concept of time, challenging each other on analogue 

clocks – we are getting very quick at finding the correct time. 
 
 

      
      
 

 

In science, we have been focusing on living things and part of this was exploring 

what was living, dead or never alive. We used our team work skills to flourish 

together.  

 

 

        



 
 
 
 
 

Flourishing together…. 
        
 

We had a virtual visit to Parliament this week which also included a question and 

answer session with a local MP  

 

Here is what the children said about the experience….  

 

 

“It was super exciting, especially getting to meet Mr Julian Smith. Very informative.” 

Toby  

 

 

“I learnt that there ar two rooms call the House of Lords (Red) and the House of 

Commons (Green), like in Harry Potter!”  

Flynn 

 

 

“Very interesting and fun.”  

Molly 

 

 

“We learnt about our MP and the different houses of Parliament.” 

Scarlett 

 

 

Exciting and interesting!”  

Maddie  

 

“The ladies were really nice and I had fun answering the questions. Julian Smith was 

nice to talk to and answered all our questions.”  

Harrison  

 

 
        



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

             
 

 

   

Bobbins – before and after school club 
 

 

Following our consultation, it was clear that there was a definite need for before and after school 

care. We based our decision on the questionnaire answers that were received through the e-form. 

However, upon weekly analysis, the projected figures for the end of May have not yet come to 

fruition. We really hope that attendance will increase before the end of June. We understand that 

the current restrictions and continuation of working from home from employers has had a direct 

impact on the use of Bobbins but appeal to families to support Bobbins whenever they can. We 

know that this facility is hugely important for families and a real positive for Sutton CE as a school 

– we want this vital service to continue for our families moving forward.   

 

 

 

      



 

A Royal Celebration 
 

 

               
 

 

 

 
 

 

          


